
MASSAPEQUA SOCCER CLUB 

Minutes of the Monthly Membership Meeting of the Massapequa Soccer Club held on Tuesday 

January 20, 2015 at Birch Lane Elementary School, Massapequa NY. 

The Monthly Membership Meeting of the Massapequa Soccer Club was called to order by President 

Yuri Fishman at 8:00 PM. 

PRESIDENT'S COMMENTS: 

The meeting minutes were accepted from the November 19th meeting.  MSC President Yuri Fishman 

opened discussions and turned the discussion over to Boys Director of Coaching Paul Bigilin to give 

the DOC report. 

DIRECTOR OF COACHING REPORT: 

Paul Bigilin, the Boys Director of Coaching for MSC, took the podium and touched directing players 

and parents his way in terms of help navigating the financial aid/scholarship and general college 

recruiting process.  He turned the podium over to Girls DOC Tobias Bischoff.  

Tobi highlighted the success of MSC player Marissa Frachetti.  He walked us through the 5 MSC teams 

at the Jefferson Cup and also touched on college recruiting for players at which point MSC Trainer 

Paul Yarde talked about arranging a college recruiting forum for the club with coaches from a number 

of Northeast Colleges. 

TREASURER'S REPORT: 

Treasurer Kyra Kirtyan gave a status report.  1099s will be out by January 31.  She stated that trainer 

and late fees are in a good position.  She noted that of 30 teams we had 21 PIF, 5 partially paid, and 

only 4 with a full balance owed.  She stressed to the membership for PAs to please call her with any 

team issues.  She closed noting that Spring Invoices should be out by the end of February with two 

target payment dates. 

INTRAMURAL REPORT: 

Denise Mushorn, Vice President and Intramurals coordinator, noted that registration for the East Islip 

tournament was open.  She also noted to the membership that Nick Sarno would be reaching out to 

the Interleague coaches directly. 

SERVICES REPORT: 

GIRLS & BOYS TRAVEL REPORT: 

Girls Travel Coordinator Bob Muir gave the report for both the girls and the boys noting that 

registration was ending shortly.   He noted that LIJSL opens March 14th and that the week of March 

9th we open for outdoor practice.  



COMMITTEES REPORT: 

OPEN DISCUSSION: 

There was a question raised about our no tolerance rule for poor behavior on the sidelines and how 

PAs and other parents might try to handle unruly and disruptive parents.  There were some 

suggestions made by Yuri, but ultimately he suggested contacting the coaching staff and board 

immediately to help mediate any problems that come up.  Lastly he mentioned that sportssignup was 

releasing a mobile application and to keep an eye out for it. 

MOTION:​ Adjourn Meeting 

With there being no further business before the Membership on a motion by Yuri Fishman, seconded 

by Jim MacLeod on Tuesday January 20th, 2015 Membership Meeting of the Massapequa Soccer club 

was adjourned at 8:51 PM.  Motion passed unanimously. 

______________________________ ______________________________  

Yuri Fishman, President Jim MacLeod, Secretary 

  




